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Re Teys Australia Southern Pty Ltd — s75w Modification of Consent (DA220-7-2002-i MOD 7) 

I refer to your electronic mail dated 28 October 2015 seeking a submission from the Environment 
Protection Authority (EPA) in relation to the proposed modification to the development consent for Teys 
Australia Southern Pty Ltd (DA220-7-2002-i MOD 7). 

The proposed modification includes the replacement of the existing biofilter with a new biofilter to control 
odours from the rendering plant. 

The EPA has reviewed the Environmental Assessment Report (EAR) prepared by Claus Environmental 
Engineering dated October 2015 and is able to support the proposal subject to the implementation of the 
measures outlined in the EAR. The current Environment Protection License conditions are sufficient to 
regulate the proposed activity and no additional conditions are proposed. 

If you require additional information or wish to discuss this matter further please contact Chris Burton by 
telephoning 02 6022 0609. 

Yours sincerely 

CRAIG BRETHERTON 
Manager South West 
Environment Protection Authority 

PO Box 544 Albury NSW 2640 
Second Floor, Government Offices 

512 Dean Street Albury NSW 2640 
Tel: (02) 6022 0600 Fax: (02) 6022 0610 

ABN 30 841 387 271 
www.epa.nsw.gov.au 
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